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Welcome to WCPAG 2023

On behalf of the Serbian Society of PAG and local organising committes, it is our great pleasure to invite you
to join us in wonderful Belgrade, from 18 to 21 May 2023 for the 20th World Congress of Paediatric and
Adolescent Gynaecology. This meeting is organized under umbrella of our Federation International - FIGI]
which celebrate the 52nd Anniversary.

What a time to visit this lovely White city. The days are long, the sun is warm(ish) and the science is hot. The
meeting will see a return to the hotel with a view to Kalemegdan fortress, the location of the last great world
meeting in Belgrade 1978. It is a great place of our congress: spacious and light and just minutes from both
the airport and the city centre.

For those of you new to Belgrade, you will find a beautiful city: open, green, small enough to walk around,
sited on the two rivers and with a colourful and pretty city centre unblemished by skyscrapers. |t doesn't take
long to understand why Belgrade is home to the ‘hospitality people’. Is it the many friendly bars? The way in
which striking modern Danish designed buildings plays alongside the many waterways? Or could it be, the
oldest park located near to Milosev konak? Or is the new Belgrade waterfront in the middle of the city?
Whatever it is, aside from the famous sights and the smiles, you will enjoy a city with some of the best

restaurants in the world, as well as many bistros, bars in which almost everyone speaks fluent English.

Altogether a worthy location for the equally wonderful FIGID meeting. With cutting edge science,
inspirational speakers, and unrivalled networking opportunities, you really need to be a part of it,

We look forward to welcoming you!

Zoran Stankovic

Congress President

Maore information at: wwwwepag2023.0org



